Area D Trench 4 July 5, 2002

The day has stared by setting up the spider. Spider shots of L4051 have been taken. Our second aim was to remove the cobbles and the mud-brick. Both of these areas have new locia numbers now. The new locus number for the cobbles is 4053, and for the mud-bricks it is 4054. After taking the cobbles out we have cleaned L4053, and we have closed this locus. The bottom surface of this is now L4055.After this we have removed the mud-brick wall which had the old locus number as 4035, we have taken 8cm from this mud-brick wall and we were able to see that the mud-brick wall was still continuing. But we have changed the locus of this mud-brick wall and now it is 4054.

After all these we have cleaned L4047, but we have not worked on this locus and so it remained the same. We have excavated the area between L4047 and L4053, which is L4056 but it seems to be very close to L4047. The two context of these locias seems to be the same.

Our aim for tomorrow is to take out the rocks; L4051, at the same time we will take out L4052. Our second aim will be to excavate the south part of our last years pit(L4028), at least 15 cm will be taken off from the south side of the pit and I think that it will be a good stratigraphical guide for us to see what will be coming next. Also as we mentioned above, the structure of L4047 and L4056 will be examined carefully and after then I will decide weather to give them the same locus number or not.

